THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

ROBERT W. RUNCIE
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Telephone: (754) 321-2600 Facsimile: (754) 321-2701

March 9, 2015

TO: School Board Members

FROM: Maurice L. Woods /
Chief Strategy & Operations Officer
Office of Strategy Operations

VIA: Robert W. Runcie
Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO VOTE DOWN EE-3, BID RECOMMENDATION OF
$500,000 OR GREATER, 15-087T - REFUSE SERVICES, FROM THE
FEBRUARY 18, 2015, TO APRIL 21, 2015, REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD
MEETING

This memorandum is provided to you concerning postponed agenda item EE-3, Bid
Recommendation of $500,000 or Greater, 15-087T — Retuse Services, as requested by the
Board on February 18, 2015,

It is recommended that the School Board vote down the postponed agenda item EE-3.
The new agenda item will be presented to the Board on April 21, 2015, pending final
signatures on the agreements from the vendors. In the interim, quotes have been
obtained to continue services until the item is awarded.
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cc: Senior Leadership Team
Noemi Gutierrez, Supervisor, Official School Board Records




